
Greetings from our Winter Wonderland at the Quiet Lakes!

January, 2023

We’re hoping you are enjoying Wisconsin’s winter wonderland with about 50” of snow so far piling on
our roofs, walkways and roadways.   It's a paradise for cross-country and down-hill skiers,
snowshoers and snowmobilers. If you are not “Up North” at the Quiet Lakes,  we hope you are
enjoying life somewhere with a warm southern breeze.

Some “not so good news” to share is, due to our unusually heavy snowfall, the roof of the storage unit
where our Harvester was stored has collapsed.  The QLIA Board won’t know the extent of damage or
outcome of this until the snow melts. When the Board is able to get more specific information
regarding the damage of the Harvester,  we will report to QLIA membership the details and our next
steps.  The Harvester is currently insured, and the QLIA Board will be taking the appropriate actions
with our insurance company.

We had our first Executive Committee meeting of 2023 and you can read the minutes here LINK

Make sure to save these dates!

Annual Meeting: July 15th Location: Spider Lake Township Hall Time: 10:00 AM
Picnic: August 13th Location: TBD Time: 11:00 AM

Town of Spider Lake Information/Website

We’d encourage you to follow this link to the Town of Spider Lake (TOSL), where you can choose to
receive automatic updates on the latest information on the news and activity in our Town and with our
Town/Township Board LINK to meeting minutes page.

QLIA  Membership Information

We now have a comprehensive list of all 367 property owners on the three Quiet Lakes. Here’s some
quick facts:

● We have 172 properties that are individual members, and 38 of those properties having two
memberships, for a total of 210 members.

● Our new Welcome committee has sent out 195 tri-fold-colored brochures, along with a
membership form explaining the advantages of membership in the QLIA, as we have some
lake residents that have NEVER joined the QLIA, and some that  haven’t joined recently.

● Here’s a LINK to all our current members. If someone you know isn’t on there, please contact
them and encourage them to join.

QLIA Fundraising Efforts to Kick-off March 2023

The fund-raising committee will be sending out a mailer in March to all 367 property owners, seeking
their financial support so we can achieve our goal to contain and curb our extensive milfoil onslaught
and protect our natural lakes in perpetuity.

Want to Learn More About Muskie Fishing?

The Capital City Chapter of Muskies, Inc. are once again offering its 20th annual “Intermediate and
Advanced Muskie School.” The school will take place Saturday, March 25th at Waunakee High School
in Waunakee. WI. For full details click on the link.

Sincerely,

Perry Cowan

QLIA Treasurer

https://quietlakes.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/107/2023/01/QLIA-Meeting-Minutes-Board-Mtg-January-16-2023.pdf
https://townofspiderlake.com/agendas-minutes/
https://quietlakes.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/107/2023/01/QLA-Members_1312023.pdf

